
Fire safety and home fire safety
visits

The Scottish Fire and Rescue Service has advised that there has been a
concerning increase in the number of people who have been injured and have
sadly died due to fires within the home. This has been the case in Dundee
where there have been 2 fatal fires this year. Over the previous 3 years,
there were not any fatal fires in Dundee.

The service has identified that the key common factors are people over 50 who
smoke  and  have  mobility  issues  or  live  alone  or  use  medical  oxygen.  
 Therefore the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service is targeting its focus on
people who meet these criteria in addition to its broader home fire safety
visit checks. 

Further to this, you can access here a useful guide and self-assessment about
fire safety in the home – this also advises how you can book a home fire
safety visit as does the above poster.
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